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Monday, April 02, 2019 

 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM TWO 
Request for Proposal 19CRDLWBNHOOG-004 
Steamboat Rock Dam Stream Restoration Design Services 
 
The Iowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) hereby announces its intent to AMEND Request for Proposal 

(RFP) 19CRDLWBNHOOG-004.  The DNR reserves the right to amend the RFP at any time using an Addendum. 

The DNR is amending as follows: 

 

There is an RFP number error in Attachment #2 Authorization to Release Information Letter in the first 

paragraph. The RFP number reads as “19DIRPIOAMURP-004” and should reads as “19CRDLWBNHOOG-004”. The 

RFP is being amended to reflect the correct RFP number 19CRDLWBNHOOG-004.  

 

The Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in its Quote by signing and including this document 

with their Proposal.  

Signature: _____________________________________________Date: _____________________________ 
 
Printed Name and Title: ________________________________________ 
 
Name of Contractor Organization: ________________________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________Phone: ________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________________________________ 
 
 

Thank you for participating in this competitive selection process. For information about this notice, please 

contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Michael Gulick 
DNR Procurement Officer 
515-725-8214 
Michael.gulick@dnr.iowa.gov 
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